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Date: March 30, 2001

Applicant: Nokia Mobile Phones

Equipment: FCC ID: LJPNPW-1NB EA100345

Subject: Emission Designator on Form 731

To whom it may concern:

At the recommendation of Bette Taube, we are submitting this
request via Add Attachments.

The Applicant for the above referenced submission has requested
the following change:

Please remove the Emission Designator 40K0FXW and replace it with
40K0F8W on the Form 731.

Please notify us by email at general@mflom.com when this change
has been made. Your prompt reply is greatly appreciated.

Regards,

Morton Flom, P. Eng., President
M. Flom Associates, Inc.


